
Seattle Parks and Recreation invites the community to meet the design team 
and view design concepts for dedicated pickleball courts. The project site is at 
the former Children’s Hospital park-and-pool lot located to the north of NE 65th 
Street. The budget for this project allows for the construction of 8-10 courts with 
lighting by the end of 2026. A park master plan will be amended to allow for at 
least 16-18 courts with an ultimate buildout of 24 lighted courts. No SPR funding 
is allocated at this time for additional courts, so it is anticipated that grants 
and/or donations will be needed.

The Community is Invited to Review  
Design Concepts for the 

PICKLEBALL COURT  
PLANNING PROJECT AT  
WARREN G. MAGNUSON PARK

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE VISIT:  
https://www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/projects/outdoor-pickleball-planning

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 5TH
FROM 6 TO 7:30 PM
Magnuson Community Center, 7110 62nd Avenue NE

Please Join Us!
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